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DES THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE A SUCCESS

Dade County Sheriff's Department Deputies SRO Amanda Lind, Sgt. Cyndi Thurman, Lt. David
Hughes, Ms. Ashley Brown, Sheriff Ray Cross, and Sgt. Hailey Smith with Dade Elementary fifth
graders Victor Morris and Evan Walling give Thanksgiving Food Baskets. DES provided over 40
baskets for the local community this Thanksgiving.

DCHS 9TH-GRADE STUDENTS TRAVEL TO UTC
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After studying Shakespeare’s Romeo and Juliet in class, students from Ms. Rogers’ and Ms.
Luke’s English 9 classes traveled to the University of Tennessee at Chattanooga to watch the
UTC Theatre Center’s production of the great love story. Students loved seeing the play
brought to life on stage and were equally inspired by the pre-performance pizza!

DAVIS 1st GRADE AT WALKER FARM PIONEER DAYS



Recently, Davis Elementary's first-grade students attended Walker Farm Pioneer Days. It was a
hands-on, living history event geared toward elementary-aged students and families. Visitors
moved through different historical demonstrations and showcased a variety of skills and jobs. It
was a great experience for our kids.

DMS 8th GRADE STUDENTS VISIT BATTLEFIELD



DMS 8th graders visited Chickamauga National Military Park just before Thanksgiving Break.
Students toured the museum, watched a dramatized film about the Battles of Chickamauga
and Chattanooga, and interacted with Ranger Will Wilson. It was a great experience for the
8th-grade students!

DMS PRESENTS CHRISTMAS AT THE MOVIES



Dade County Chorus would love to invite you to our Winter Concert "Christmas at the Movies"
featuring music from some of the best-loved Christmas movies including Home Alone, Polar
Express, Frosty the Snowman, A Charlie Brown Christmas, and MORE! We're especially excited
about our special presentation in collaboration with DMS Media Arts! You won't want to miss
this!

DCHS CHORUS PRESENTS WHERE THE LIGHT BEGINS



Dade County Chorus would love to invite you to the presentation of "Where the Light Begins"
by our DCHS Treble and Mixed Choruses on Monday, December 5 at 7:15 pm. This concert will
feature music emphasizing the strength and power of shining a light in the midst of darkness
using the light of Christmas and song to illuminate the world around us. Classic carols like Do
You Hear What I Hear?, I'll Be Home for Christmas, and Silent Night, plus new
arrangements of O Come, O Come Emmanuel and Children, Go Where I Send Thee! will be
performed by our singers!

Calendar Of Events

For up-to-date events, please be sure to check the district calendar as scheduled events may



change or new events may be added. Click HERE to view the event calendar.

DCS TO ACCEPT RFPs FOR DAVIS KITCHEN FLOOR

The Dade County Board of Education is receiving proposals for the Davis Elementary Kitchen
Floor Repairs. For more information, please click on the Request For Proposal link HERE.

The Dade County Board of Education will hold its regularly scheduled monthly meeting Monday,
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December 12, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. The meeting will be held at the Dade County Board of
Education building located at 52 Tradition Lane Trenton, GA. 30752. For a listing of the Dade
County Board of Education's monthly meetings, please click HERE.
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